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www.glennblackmon.com

via web portal

November 12, 2008

Mr. David Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Olympia, Washington 98504

RE: Notification of Request for Interconnection Agreement

Dear Mr. Danner:

Attached for your reference is a letter from Eltopia Communications, LLC to 
Pend Oreille Telephone Company requesting to negotiate an interconnection 
agreement between the two companies. Eltopia also requests that Pend Oreille 
Telephone Company immediately provide transport and termination of 
telecommunications traffic under an interim arrangements.

Please let me know if you have any questions about this matter.

Sincerely,

Glenn Blackmon, Ph.D.
on behalf of
Eltopia Communications, LLC

c: Richard Finnigan
James Martell, Pend Oreille Telephone Company


